
The MAUT-RS embarked on an ambitious plan of creating an universal retiree 
association for all McGill employees in the late Fall of 2011. Most of you probably 
know of the creation of MURA, McGill University Retirees Association, in 2014. We 
have ever since been working on means to ensure sustained funding for MURA to 
ensure its long term survival.  I am happy to note that recently MAUT and MURA 
have concluded an agreement that will formalize funding for MURA and at the same 
time ensure the existence of MAUT-RS.  This agreement is expected to be formally 
signed after the SGM of 2018.   MAUT-RS has been activities as usual for its members 
and quite often has been inviting members of MURA also. 
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